
                                 Something to Talk About  
                                  Year 1  September 14th 2018 

                              Who would you like to be in a castle?            

This week we have; 
 Learnt to count to 10 and 

20 and sort objects into 
different groups; 

 Started to read ‘The Tiger 
Who Came to Tea’ and 
role play the story; 

 Been investigating 
different materials in 
science (wood, metal and 
plastic); 

 Been finding out about 
the past in history and 
about different types of 
castles. 

At home:  Weekly Spellings 
Please help your child to learn the weekly 
spelling words – we will test them in our spelling 
quiz every Friday. 
Please see this week’s spelling list attached.  
Maths: Please help your child to count fluently to 
10 and 20 and to make groups of 10’s from 
different items. 
PLEASE READ WITH YOUR CHILD as often as 
possible. Ask them questions about what they are 
reading to improve their understanding. 
Next week we will: 

 Learn how to find one more and one less; 
 Learn about real tigers in the wild and 

write about them. 
 

Notes: Your child will need a white pillow case to make a knight’s tabard. (The 
supermarkets sell them in pairs so sharing a packet with a friend may be a good 
idea.) Please send this in by 27th September, with your child’s name clearly marked 
inside the pillowcase. 
Many thanks for your support, from Mrs Downes, Mrs Sloan and the Year 1 Team.            
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